
 

 
 

 
 
 

Friday 19th July 2024 

 ‘Grow in the Grace and Knowledge of our Lord Jesus Christ’ 2 Peter 3: 18 

 
Wow what talented children we have a Coppull St John’s!  
Following on from the very successful talent show we have had the Music Gala this week, 

with children showcasing their many talents.  

 
We are forever grateful to the Mr Scott and Mr Wadsworth who deliver instrumental lessons. 

I would also like to make you aware to a very generous offer 
from a school family who would like to pay towards individual 

instrumental lessons for your child.  
Sometimes the cost for these lessons is a barrier, sadly school 

finances cannot cover the individual lessons but I have been 
asked to share with the 

school community that this 
may be possible for your child 

if they are keen to learn to 
play an instrument. To 

date we have individual 
children learning the 

piano and guitar. I am 
aware that LCC music 

service does provide 
woodwind instrumental 

lessons too. Please 
contact me directly if you 
would be interested in 

finding out more about 
this very generous offer.  

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
Also, this week, Sycamore Class gave us a fantastic production of 

‘Ye Ha’, with amazing singing, storytelling and characters to tell the 

story about the citizens of Splodge City.  

  



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Audiences loved it with the great humour and characters the children portrayed. Very well 

done to each and every member of Sycamore class, you should all feel very proud. Thanks, 

are also extended to Mr Peters, Mrs Bennett and Miss Gardner who, with the help from 

some of the children, created the superb set and props! 

 



 

 
 

 

Congratulations to Mrs Leadbetter who has recently been successful in gaining a 

promotion in a new school. We will miss her and wish her every success and happiness as 

she takes up the new position in September. 

 

We celebrate from 
this half term… 

Oak Maple Willow Sycamore 

 ‘Shining Stars’  Alfie 

Jonatan  
Ada  

Sophie  

Ben  

Layton  
Daisy 

Harry C  

Heidi B 

Abbie  
Sydney  

Sophia N  

Mia 

Erin  
Alfie C 
Luke H  

 
Those children 

demonstrating our 
Christian value of 
‘Grace’ this half 

term 

Sophie  

Elfie  
Sam  

Emmie 

Isabelle 
Sophia   

Jaycob  

Callum 
William W 

Toby   

Laila  

George L 
Leo  

Eagles of St John  

  

Sophie  Tommy  Abigail  Rose 

A huge well done to all our children who we have recognised for their hard work, 
achievements and for ‘being ready, respectful and safe’ 

 
 

Blackburn Diocese have asked us to 

share this family activity day.  

Whalley Abbey is a beautiful place to 
explore with your child 

Please use the link shared on this 
newsletter if you wish to go.  

Family Day at Whalley Abbey — Whalley 
Abbey 
  
  

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

Polite reminder- all children meet in church on Monday 22nd July at 9am  
 

School closes – Wednesday 24th July at 2pm  

New term starts - Tuesday 3rd September 2024 

 
 

 


